
 

 

 
 

 
September 09 2022 

Dear parents, 
 
  
Following last week’s hugely successful visit to our school by CIS evaluators, we are this week very 
happy to welcome QNSA inspectors to DBS Wakra. Taking part in accreditation processes are an 
important component of any outward-facing and ambitious organisation, and we will always be 
proud to celebrate the many things we do well here with any officials who wish to dive deeply into 
the way we work at DBS Wakra. To this end, I am grateful to any parents who have agreed to meet 
online with inspectors today via links which were communicated earlier this week. In due course, 
we hope to be able to publish reports for both the CIS visit and the QNSA inspection which our 
community will enjoy reading. 
 
I would like to express my gratitude, once again, to all parents for their support with the beginning 
of the academic year. All schools work best when routines and rules are adhered to correctly by all, 
and the vast majority of our students are arriving on time and safely each day wearing very smart-
looking uniforms and fully prepared for learning. Supporting a young person towards academic 
excellence is very much a partnership between school and home, and what we can clearly see in 
DBS Wakra are both key components working together very well indeed. Again, thank you – this 
collegiality will help a great deal in the long run. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would 
welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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